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Club Softball Team Representatives,

As we head towards the conclusion of the eleventh season of NCSA softball, it is time to both look back at
how far we’ve come and to look forward to how we can continue to grow and improve in the future. The
league has grown to 124 teams across 24 conferences and we have already begun signing new teams for next
season. We have seen some changes to the rules as well as the addition of some new sponsors, including
AVIS as the “Official Car/VVan Rental of the NCSA” and The Game (Headwear) who have joined our other
successful sponsors, including Rawlings (Uniforms and Softballs), Rawlings (Performance Apparel and
Equipment), FundRazr & PLDGIT (Official Fundraisers) and Motel 6 (Official Hotel Provider).

It is now time to look toward the future and you are an important part in creating that future. This letter is

your formal invitation to the Eleventh Annual National Club Softball Association League Meeting. We are
inviting representatives from all current and future NCSA teams to attend this meeting and speak on their
team’s behalf. The meeting will provide all those in attendance with the opportunity to network with other
team leaders, learn more about the history and future of the NCSA, ask questions, voice their opinions on the
operation of the league, and help to create the league’s annual voting ballot. This is your opportunity to
provide your much-needed input and to have a direct impact on the direction the NCSA will head in the future.
Be sure that your team is not left out.

This year’s meeting will be held on Friday, May 19" at 8:30pm in the hospitality room at Golden Park
(Baseball Stadium) within the South Commons Sports Complex (100 4" Street, Columbus, GA 31901). The
NCSA World Series will resume the following day, Saturday, May 20" with the double elimination games
scheduled to begin at 10:00am at the South Commons Softball Complex in Columbus, GA. Each team
representative in attendance will receive free admission to the complex. We hope that everyone attending the
meeting will plan on joining us at the park for the World Series as well.

For auto rentals, AVIS will serve as the official car rental company of the 2017 NCSA World Series. AVIS offers
discounted rates for all teams, parents and fans and will waive the Under-25 Driver fee for any team that books with
AVIS. Be sure to use Avis Worldwide Discount (AWD#) D712300. To make your rental reservation, use this

link: CollClubSports’ AVIS Online Rental Center

Please visit the official NCSA website (www.clubsoftball.org) for league updates and headlines. If you have
any questions or concerns, you can email me at Savannah.Ahrens@CollClubSports.com, or reach me by
phone at 412-321-8440 ext. 103. If there are any club teams that you know of that may not have received this
letter, I would appreciate it if you would forward a copy of this to them. Please email me your RSVP by May
11™. Be sure to indicate how many representatives from your team that you expect to have in attendance. |
look forward to hearing from you and hopefully seeing you at the meeting.

Sincerely,

Savannah Ahrens
VP of Softball Operations
National Club Softball Association
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